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Introduction 

The Department of Computer Applications proudly organized the Intra-Departmental Technical 

Symposium on February 28, 2025, as part of the National Science Day Celebration. This event aimed 

to inspire students to enhance their technical expertise, creativity, and analytical skills while fostering a 

spirit of innovation and teamwork. 

Events Conducted 

The symposium featured six major technical competitions for students of the department: 

1. Paper Presentation – Showcasing innovative ideas and research in technology. 

2. Web Designing – Developing functional and creative web pages using HTML, CSS, and 

JavaScript. 

3. Debugging – Identifying and rectifying programming errors in C++. 

4. Model Display – Presenting working and non-working models related to computer technology. 

5. Short Film – Creating technology-themed short films with a maximum duration of 5 

minutes. 

6. Quiz – Testing students' knowledge in computer science, programming, and emerging 

technologies. 

Overall Winning Teams 

The top-performing teams were determined based on cumulative scores across multiple events: 

1. Code Warriors – Overall Champions 

2. Thread Master – Runner-Up 

3. Tech Titans & Firewall Force – Third Place 

Special Contribution 

As a memorable contribution to the National Science Day Celebration, the staff and alumni of the 

Department of Computer Applications generously donated a printer to the department. This 

gesture reflects their commitment to the growth and development of the department and will serve 

as a lasting symbol of collaboration and technological advancement. 

Prize Distribution Ceremony 

The prize distribution ceremony was graced by esteemed dignitaries, who recognized and appreciated 

the efforts of participants and winners: 

• Dr. M. Prabhu – Principal In-Charge 

• Mrs. Theiva Rathina – Vice Principal 

• Dr. S. Alexander Suresh – DBCA Coordinator 



• Mrs. V. Parvatha – Convenor 

• Dr. M. Sivasankari – Head of the Department 

• Ms. M. Keerthana – Organizing Committee Member 

• Mr. M. Puthiyavan - Organizing Committee Member 

The winners of each event were awarded certificates and prizes in recognition of their outstanding 

performance. 

Conclusion 

The Technical Symposium 2025 was a grand success, providing students with a platform to showcase 

their technical knowledge, creativity, and problem-solving skills. The event not only 

celebrated National Science Day but also reinforced the importance of technology, teamwork, and 

academic excellence. 

The Department of Computer Applications extends its heartfelt gratitude to the management, faculty, 

alumni, student participants, and organizing committee for their unwavering support in making this 

event a memorable achievement. 

 


